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The 2019 draft Energy Master Plan is an important first step in New Jersey's approach to
combating climate change. However, | believe the situation is dire and more must to be done if

we are to fight this growing emergency.

The EMP specifies a goal of 100% carbon neutral energy by 2050 but the goal here should be
100% clean renewable energy by that date. The Plan should also include guidelines for
constructing new power plants and compressor stations. And there must be a moratorium on
fossil fuel projects.

Please protect the health and well being of New Jerseyans by ensuring that we have clean air
and a livable climate.

Roberta Blitz
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